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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Friday, March 09, 2007 06:05 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Mineral Specimen update

Greetings:

I have posted 19 specimens obtain in Tucson from Herb Obodda.  All interesting and high 
quality specimens.

http://www.trinityminerals.com/new.html

Also I was asked to post a note about some important minerals from the John Lucking 
collection that were apparently stolen right after the close of the Main Show in Tucson.  
There is a link to read more about these minerals in the above page.

If you wish to be deleted from this mailing list simply visit:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/email.shtml

where you can add or delete your email address from the various lists I use.

Thank you for your interest,

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co.


